
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Parent Bulletin 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 13th March – Blood Brothers trip 
 
Friday 15th March – Comic Relief Non uniform day 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 11 Parents Evening 

Wednesday 27th March – Last day of term 
 
Monday 15th April – School reopens after half term 
 
Thursday 18th April – National Space Centre trip 
 
Thursday 25th April – Sizewell B trip 
 
Friday 5th July 2024 - Year 11 Prom 
 

 

 

 

 

Bus 3 Friday 8th March: 

I wanted to share with parents that there was an incident  involving bus 3 on its journey to KLA this morning.  The 

bus had to take abrupt evasive action on the A47 to avoid hitting a deer which ran into the road.  At the time there 

were only a small number of pupils on the bus and thankfully nobody was injured in the incident.   

Our Heads of Year have attempted to contact the parents of all pupils who were on this bus to let them know and to 

check in with them and Norfolk County Council Travel and Transport department have told us that they will be 

making contact with parents of the students who were travelling on the bus as well.   

This incident only serves to underline how important it is that all pupils wear their seatbelts whilst on the bus and 

that they always remain seated while the bus is moving - otherwise incidents such as today may not always have 

such a positive outcome.  If your child travels to school on the school bus service, please do take a moment to 

reinforce with them the importance of this - especially since home to school transport does not have school staff on 

board to enforce these rules and pupils are travelling independently. 

If you have any further queries about this incident, please contact Norfolk County Council Travel and Transport 

Department - in the meantime I am sure that everyone will share my relief that this morning's incident was not 

more serious.   

Alan Fletcher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Absences & Medical appointments: 

If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you contact the absence team if possible before 

8.30am preferably via our absence email on 

studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

or call the absence line 01553 779635.  Please include your child’s name, year group and why they are absent.  If we 
send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child explaining why they 
have been away. 

If you need to take your child to a medical appointment during school time please can we ask that you either send in 

an appointment card or letter  with your child or please email them to studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  

so we are aware in advance when you collect your child. 

  

 

 

 

If you order school uniform online as of  the 1st December parents will need a password to enter our website to 

order uniform. The password is KLA001. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are recruiting: 
We have some fantastic opportunities to become a member of our esteemed team here at KLA.  Please follow the 
link below to see our latest vacancies. 

Eastern Multi Academy Trust - Vacancies and Careers (eastern-mat.co.uk) 
 
 

 

 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk%20%20so
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk%20%20so
https://www.eastern-mat.co.uk/page/?title=Vacancies+and+Careers&pid=34


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internet Safety Webinar: 

Recorded Online Safety webinar for parents and carers - YouTube 

Norfolk police have put together this webinar for parents, it is split into chunks. 

1.  Introduction 

2.  PC Smith PC Funnell - safer schools 

3.  SCOLT (Safeguarding Children Online Team) - advice about how to check mobile phones (iPhones and Android) 

4.  Prevent 

5.  Cyber security 

6.  Youth Engagement 

  

 

Parent Voice: 

We would like to advise you that you are able to give your views on the Academy not just during inspections.  We 

value your opinion and would encourage you to do this at: 

Parent Voice (office.com) 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y4qmxyCzTU8
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=UyJl_DLIj0Kvv6hMRkWyPz_DMXdGr-FAg-CV035fSSFUQ1g4TzFHRFdXVU5JOUJYOTcwS1lWSzJYRS4u


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property: 

 We have a number of coats and jumpers which have been left at school, if your child is missing any of these items 

please ask them to collect them. Any items not claimed by the end of term will be donated to charity. 

 



 

Online Safety: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin: 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin continued…. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs West: 

We are at Friday again!  It has been another good week in school with the year 7's once again showing respect to 

year 11 who are completing their exams. 

Assembly this week is all about World Book Day and Mr Dewey delivered a great assembly on this.  There really are 

so many advantages to reading and it is great to hear from the children that so many of them enjoy it. 

This has been another fantastic week for achievement points and the week totals being as high as 15 is great to see.  

A special congratulations to Molly Switek and Martha Murray for being the top scorers this week! 

 

Student Points 

Murray, Martha 15 

Switek, Molly 15 

Bell, Sophia 14 

Lynn, Bella-Rose 14 

Istrati, Evelina 13 

Plaatjies, Lily 13 

Tsirkou, Freya 13 

 

⭐⭐Student of the week this week goes to Gabriele Juskyte.  Gabriele, you have settled really well into high 

school life and it is always a pleasure to see you.  Your teachers are really pleased with how you present your work 

and the effort that you put into it.  Well Done!!⭐⭐ 

We had an online parents evening on Wednesday night and I have had positive feedback from the teachers.  I hope 

you found this night useful and were able to ask any questions you may have had. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs West. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 Round Up – Compiled by Miss Fountain: 

Happy Friday everyone! 

I hope you are all well. 

As you may know, Thursday was World Book Day!  Our assembly was presented by Mr Dewey, one of our fabulous 

English teachers.  He showed the students how important reading is, for many reasons, including to expand 

vocabulary, but also for mental health and well-being.  He explained how lots of students say they have no time to 

read but by putting away a mobile phone or other tech device, even just for 10 minutes, could make a big 

difference.  Do you think you could encourage your young person to do this too?  I know I am going to try myself. 

So, now on to numbers!! 

Year 8 are being wonderful, as ever, receiving a whopping 1921 achievement points, from Wednesday to 

Wednesday!  That is fantastic!!  Please remember to give them lots of positive praise at home. 

The students with the most achievement points this week were:  

     Student           Points 

Obisesan, Albert 24 

Wilson, Dylan 22 

Garrod, Harley 20 

Smith, Martha-Louise 20 

 

 

Well done to you all!!  Its lovely to see some new names on the leaderboard!! 

Attendance in year 8 was 91.92% this week.  That is such a great improvement!!  Thank you all so much for trying so 

hard as I know how hard it can be some days!!  Also, well done to those of you who were here all week, and to those 

of you who have 100% attendance this academic year, that is an amazing achievement!  

There still seems to be a few uniform issues especially with the girls and wearing leggings to school.  Please 

remember that leggings are NOT part of the KLA uniform, it should be tailored trousers.  The compulsory uniform 

basics: black trousers/KLA skirt, white shirt, KLA blazer, KLA tie, KLA V-neck jumper is additional uniform but NOT 

COMPULSORY therefore not a replacement for a blazer.  Repeat offenders will be issued with an after-school 

detention for refusal to follow school rules. 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Miss Fountain. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Laws: 

Good evening from KLA year 9. 

The students all got their options choices in on time which was fantastic, so well done everyone. 

Mr Towler and Mrs Leeming-Watts now have the arduous task of collating it all and building timetables over the next few 
weeks.  We will be speaking to various groups of students over the next couple of weeks regarding their choices. 

It is non-uniform day next Friday 15th March with donations of £1 to comic relief please.  Please make sure students dress 
appropriately i.e. no crop tops, shorts etc. remember we are still in the depths of winter..... 

Students are cracking on with the work in lessons, which is fabulous. 

Attendance in year 9 was 89.3% this week which is up slightly on last week.  Let’s try and smash this next week and get 
our attendance back up please. 

Well done to those of you who were here all week, and to those of you who have 100% attendance this academic year, 

that is an amazing achievement!  If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you contact the 

absence team if possible before 8.30am preferably via our absence email on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk or 

call the absence line 01553 779635.  Please include your child’s name, year group and why they are absent. 

As a group we have achieved over 1000 reward points which is amazing!  Our highest achiever was Elijah Gedge 
congratulations to him! 

 

 

 

Students of the Week is Enrika Raskevicuite.  She started with us last week and teachers have been singing her praises 
so well done. 

Our assembly this week was about how reading can help you improve your range of vocabulary helping with your English 
and other subjects.  This all coincided with World Book Day.  The assembly was presented by Mr Dewey. 

Have a lovely weekend and I hope the students spoil their mums on Sunday. 

Mrs Laws. 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Update: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Mann: 

Well hello Friday! 

I would just like to remind you all again of our academy’s uniform expectations.  All students are to wear black 
trousers, NO jeans, NO leggings, NO tracksuit bottoms, and NO joggers.  KLA skirts only with white shirts, tie and 
blazer.  Outdoor coats and hoodies are not allowed to be worn once in school.  If you do have any issues with your 
child’s uniform or if you need any help purchasing items, please do not hesitate to contact me as we have some 
uniform in the swap shop which may help.  Likewise, if your child has forgotten to bring an item of unform or PE kits 
they can borrow from the swap shop.  If your child has borrowed any uniform from us over the last few weeks, 
PLEASE can we have it back ASAP.  I’d also like to remind you that fluffy socks, of any colour, are not acceptable as 
uniform.  We have also noticed lots of acrylic nails which also are not allowed for school.  They are dangerous when 
taking part in practical tasks in certain subjects, such as PE, Science, Tech and Hospitality and Catering.  Please can 
we ask that they are not worn for school.  These rules also apply for piercings and jewellery, and all are stated 
within our uniform policy.  We have seen a slight improvement so let’s keep this going please. 

Attendance in year 10 was lower than last week as the germs have struck!  We are at 83 % this week.  Well done to 
those of you who were here all week, and to those of you who have 100% attendance this academic year, that is an 
amazing achievement!  If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you contact the absence 
team if possible before 8.30am preferably via our absence email on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk or call 
the absence line 01553 779635.  Please include your child’s name, year group and why they are absent. 

Our student of the week is Isabelle Fysh.  Izzy is a talented young lady who works hard in school and with her 
dancing.  It has been a pleasure to watch Izzy perform with her dance company Studio 19, but to also see how Izzy 
is pushing herself out of her comfort zone with her GCSE Performing Arts/Music studies.  You will be able to see Izzy 
perform in High School Musical, our show next month.  I am so proud of you Izzy, and this goes from work in 
lessons, your dedication to perform and within yourself.  Keep being amazing! 

The head of year team monitor the number of students arriving late at school so I would like to remind you that all 
students need to be in school and ready to learn before 8:35am please.  There are sanctions that are in place for 
lateness, and these will be an after-school detention for 30 minutes the same day.  We really do appreciate your 
support with any after-school detentions.  If your child is continuously late, if there is no improvement after me 
contacting you then I will be inviting you in for a meeting to discuss the issue.  So many vital minutes of learning are 
lost through repeat lateness. 

Sadly, some after school fixtures were cancelled this week due to the weather however, I just want to give a little 
shout out to the year 10 football team.  Their commitment is amazing!  Come rain or shine, they are happy to play!  
Last week they played away at Springwood and drew 3-3 with all 3 goals from Marley Ranger.  This week they won 
at home with a 6-0 victory over Marshland.  Goal scorers were Kieren Brasted and George Payne with one goal 
each and 4 goals from Marley Ranger.  Marley, you have officially been named ‘Magic Marley’.  Well done!  We 
really do have such amazing players and I am so proud of you all.  Mr Herring was buzzing after this week’s game! 

Just a reminder that if you need to contact me for a pastoral issue that you would like to discuss with me as Head of 
Year, then please email me emma.mann@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk. Alternatively, you can call me on 07511 225248.  
Please remember that we have a 48-hour return of contact policy, but I always try my best to return calls and reply 
to emails.  If, on the odd chance you don’t hear from me and still want to discuss something, please try again, send 
a text to give me a little reminder nudge! 

I would just like to take the opportunity to remind you all of the following dates. 

Oh my!!!!! We are all so excited for the Blood Brothers trip next week.  Mrs Lockey and I will be meeting with the 
students on Monday to run through plans for the day.  Please check your ParentMail accounts as information has 
been shared this week on the finishing time for the show. 

 

 

 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Round Up continued…… 

Thursday 4th July – Year 10 College Taster Day (details nearer the time) 

Thursday 11th July – Year 10 Parents Evening at KLA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Mann. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Lockey: 

Happy Friday! 

Many thanks to all students in year 11 for their work in lessons this week, I have seen some great work in progress. 
We are looking at something for us all to do together as a reward. 

Mock exams have been ongoing, we need everyone here to achieve their full potential.  Thanks to all parents who 
have endeavoured to get them all here this week, it has been so much appreciated.  Year 11 have been fabulous, let’s 
keep this up. 

After school lessons period 6 continue for Year 11, after school Monday-Thursday.  Many thanks for all those students 
that have attended this wee,k these extra lessons are really important for embedding their knowledge. 

KLA swap shop has been open again to students.  This is proving to be successful especially when ties and blazers are 
forgotten.  There is a small amount of lost property please send your child over to it if they have lost any uniform 
this week.  Many thanks to the student commissioners in year 10 and 11 that help this to open every day.  We also 
have a few coats that were unclaimed last term; if your child has misplaced, please send them our way as we have a 
rail full that have not been claimed! 

Attendance in year 11 has been lowered this week due to being hit by bugs and colds, we really need that last big 

push it was 89.5%% this week, but we are still falling short of where we should be which is 95%.  Well done to those 

of you who were here all week, and to those of you that have 100% attendance this academic year so far.  If your 

child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you contact the absence team if possible before 8.30am 

preferably via our absence email on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk or call the absence line 01553 779635. 

Please include your child’s name, year group and why they are absent. 

If it is a pastoral issue you would like to discuss with me as Head of Year, then please email me 

on hayley.lockey@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk If your child attends College on Thursday’s and they are absent or have an 

appointment, you will also have to let them know of their absence.  Their number is 01553 761144 ,many thanks in 

advance. 

All heads of year are checking uniform EVERY day and are contacting home, if necessary, no jeans or leggings please 
and blazers and ties are a must.  If your child has been loaned a tie, could they please bring them back, we have a 
shortage of them at the moment.  Bags need to be part of our day too and these should contain your child’s 
knowledge organiser and equipment ready to learn. 

Please let us know if we can support in any way as we have a swap shop here at KLA whereby students can bring any 
unwanted uniform and exchange for larger sizes if needed.  Please be reminded NO fluffy coloured socks are 
permitted as uniform.  We have also noticed acrylic nails popping up again these also are not allowed these are 
dangerous especially when taking part in practical subjects.  Also nose piercings are creeping back in these are also 
not permitted and a clear retainer needs to be worn.  Hair and Beauty students especially need to be mindful about 
not wearing jewellery, especially in the salon. 

As a year group we have achieved 547 points this past week which is lower than normal as we have been in exams! 
Our highest achiever this week in the year group was Harrison Lynn a massive well done goes to him. 

Student of the week this week goes to Ellie-Mae Russell-Scott, well done to her for really working hard and making a 
great start back to this year.  It has been noticed, well done Ellie-Mae keep up the great work, keep going you can do 
this! 

 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:Hayley.Lockey@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 
Year 11 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Lockey: 

Dates for your diary: 

Easter raffle on sale next week proceeds towards year 11 Prom.  Thanks to you all in advance; £1:00 per ticket lots of 
goodies and treats to be won.  Tickets will go on sale at lunchtimes or alternatively from me. 

Blood Brothers Trip Wednesday 13th March we are really looking forward to this taking place.  Many thanks to Mrs 
Mann for organising for us all. 

Year 11 Parents Evening Tuesday 26th March 2024. 

Year 11 Prom Friday July 5th tickets £23 each go on sale before Easter half term tbc nearer the time. 

Information about leavers hoodies to follow; a link will be sent to you all to order, hopefully this week.  Final orders 
will be placed on Saturday 7th April 2024. 

Stay safe and keep safe have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs H Lockey. 


